


Class Teacher
Mrs C Fairclough

Teaching Assistants
Mrs P Bowden & Mrs Karikari

PE Teacher
Mr Johnston

Science
Mrs Knowles













Monday afternoons
Children require both indoor and outdoor kits.

Indoor: Shorts, white t-shirt & pumps

Outdoor: Tracksuit/jogging pants/jumper & trainers

*Earrings must not be worn for PE lessons and children should be able to take them out.



Homework
Sent home on a Friday to be completed over the

weekend and returned Monday morning.

Week 1: Comprehension

Week 2: Maths/English/Topic

Week 3: Comprehension

Week 4: Maths/English/Topic

Spellings
Sent home on a Monday, to be practiced over the

course of the week. We will have a spelling test

the following Friday morning in class.



Reading
Year 6 expectation is that Level Books will be read every

night at home for approximately 15 minutes. Please

record the page number reached and sign in your child’s

Reading Record.

Children will also read one to one with an adult each

week in school and take part in a Guided Reading

session with the Class Teacher.

Level Books
Please keep level books and Reading Records in your

school bag. Bring them to school each day so you have

it ready for your reading session.

All Reading Records will be checked in school on a

Thursday morning for Mrs Blackledge's Reading Owls

competition so please make sure you have it with you!



Keep in touch
Class Dojo is the best way to stay in touch

and keep up to date with all things Year 6.

Make sure you have signed up and

downloaded the free Class Dojo app from

your app store. If you have any issues

connecting, please let Mrs Faircloug know.

Class Story

Get all of the latest

classroom information

direct from the class

teacher.

Portfolio

Up load work, pictures and

videos to your child’s

individual Class Dojo

Portfolio.

Message

Correspond directly with

the class teacher using

Dojo Messenger.



Children should bring in a one snack each day to be eaten at morning break time.

Children can also bring in a bottle of water to keep in classroom. It will be kept at the

front of the classroom and children will have access to it at all times.

Juice drinks and flavoured waters are not allowed in the classroom. However, children

can bring one in to enjoy at lunch times. Unfortunately, we can’t allow fizzy or energy

drinks.



Half Term Break

School closes: Friday 20th October 2023

School reopens: Monday 30th October 2023

Christmas Holidays

School closes: Friday 22nd December 2023

School reopens: Tuesday 9th January 2024

Parents Evening Thursday 23rd November 2023


